
 
September 16, 2020                                  For Immediate Release  
 
Town Council approves reopening of the Aquatic Centre and Dance Studio with 
restrictions 
 
At the Council meeting held on September 14, 2020, Town Council voted to reopen the Aquatic Centre and 
Dance Studio effective September 21. Both facilities will have numerous safety measures in place and will only 
be available for scheduled activities. No drop-in opportunities will be offered at this time.  
 
Some of the safety measures include: 

• Mandatory physical distancing in all common areas 
• Daily screening and self-checks  
• Participant restrictions – varying depending on the program/facility use; and  
• Staggered start and end times.  

 
For more information please visit www.vegreville.com/p/covid19. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Phil Rowe, Community Services Director 
T: 780-632-2606 E: prowe@vegreville.com  
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